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 04 March 2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Year 8 Survival Night April 2020 

Thank you very much for registering your interest in the Year 8 survival night. I am happy to confirm that 
the trip is currently set to run as advertised at under £100 with the current numbers and that the final 
price will be £87.00 

Due to the significant number of registrations for the trip I currently plan to run across 3 nights; 

Group 1 – Monday April 27 to Tuesday April 28 
Group 2 – Tuesday April 28 to Wednesday April 29 
Group 3 – Wednesday April 29 to Thursday April 30 

I will be organising the groups in the coming week and will confirm a kit list and basic logistics for them, 
but I can confirm that timings will be based approximately on an afternoon departure from school during 
lunchtime, returning to school the following day for collection from school during the lunch hour while the 
next group depart. 

A reminder that all food (dinner, breakfast and lunch) is included, along with the relevant equipment and 
instruction. The only equipment the boys would need to provide would be suitable clothing, a sleeping 
bag, pillow and roll mat and a bowl and cutlery. 

An extra point of note is ref Group 1 on the morning of April 27 – Year 8 will be given their HPV 
vaccinations. The advice I have taken here is that the morning before their departure should be plenty of 
time to recover before fully engaging in the activities involved in the trip. 

Deadline for payment: Tuesday 31 March 2020 

PAYMENTS:  

To pay please access WisePay through your Insight account and select ‘WisePay Finance Portal’ the 
item can be found under the Trips and Visit Tab. If you have any issues accessing WisePay please 
email trips@bws.wilts.sch.uk, Parents/Guardians who may find it difficult to meet the deadline for 
payment should contact the Finance Office on 01722 333851 option 3. 

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on the 
school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any 
medical conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip. These details 
can now be checked through the Insight Parent Portal, otherwise please contact Mrs Sarah Hayward 
sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk to update your son’s information. 

Yours faithfully 

Mr J M Oldham 
PE Department 
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